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Welcome to our school PTA newsletter. We 
raise vital funds for the school, through 
running various annual events like the 
summer fair, christmas fair, family bingo 
nights, school discos and many more! All of 
the funds we raise go directly back into the 

school, therefore all the children benefit. 

Summer Fair 15th July 2023 

Firstly, a huge thank you to everyone who came along and 

attended our summer fair. Despite the weather, it was a great 

success and we managed to raise a massive £1768.92!! 

  

We couldn't have done it without your help- 

from the generous tombola prizes, to those  

who helped set up the marquee, sponsored  

the event, raffle donors and to those who  

gave up their precious time on the actual  

day! 

THANK YOU to you all! 
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Oct/November  

School Disco 

 
December  

Christmas Fair 

 

February  

School Disco 

 

May 

Family Bingo 

 

June/July  

Summer Fair 

 

July 

Leavers Disco 
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Can you help? 
Feel free to get in touch if you would 

like to help with any future events and 

become a apart of our PTA or just to 

be kept up to date… 

 

Charlotte Draper on 0773810363 

cdraper@hayton.Cumbria.sch.uk 

Many more… 

mailto:cdraper@hayton.Cumbria.sch.uk


 

 

Through out the 2022 and 2023 academic year I think you will 

agree, we have seen some wonderful events and some fantastic 

fund raising! Below is a list of our events and how much they have 

raised…. 

 

cdraper@hayton.Cumbria.sch.uk  

This is what your funds have 
helped us fund… 

• Computer equipment  

• Christmas gifting  

• Easter gifting 

• Adventure playground  

• Year 6 leaver’s hoodies 

• Much more…. 
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We need more volunteers…. 

We desperately need more volunteers - if you would like 
to come along to a meeting do let us know (I know time 
is precious). We would love to see you, hear your 
thoughts and ideas - we are open to suggestions! 
 

There will be an AGM in September where all parents, 

grandparents, guardians and teachers who would like to 

become involved, are invited to come along. Hopefully 

see you at the AGM In September! 

 

Have a wonderful summer break from 

all of us here at the PTA!  

 

Chair of PTA  

Charlotte Draper 

Face book @friendsofhaytonprimaryschool 

Charlotte Draper (Chair) 

07738103623 

2023/2024 .  
  

We really need your help to 
reach future goals. If you can 
spare some time to come along 
to the PTA meetings – we would 
love to see you and hear your 
thoughts and ideas - we are 
open to suggestions. 
 

2022/23 Fundraising  
 

School Disco  
We raised £233.93 
Christmas Fair 
We raised £1814.22 
School Disco  
We raised £261.02 
 

AGM September 2023 

Time and date to be confirmed  

 

Grand Total 

£4297.21 

PTA Bingo Night 
We raised £68.11 
Summer Fair 
 We raised £1768.92 
Leavers disco 
We raised £151.01 
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